
CITY OF MURRAY HILL
MINUTES

March 14, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. in a meeting room at New Life Church by Mayor
Johnson. Commissioners present were Kaelin, Rieser, Bennett and Watson. Also, in attendance
was City Clerk/Treasurer Barker and residents;
Pete Bennett and Mark Rose.

Commissioner Kaelin led those in attendance in the pledge of allegiance.

The agenda was presented and approved.

The minutes of the February 2023 meeting were presented and a motion made and seconded to
approve. The minutes were approved unanimously.

Commissioner Bennett reported that the work on updating the directory is continuing and will be
completed before the April meeting.

All the signs that were blown down in the wind storm, have been rehung.

The Ordinance Enforcement Officer issued the owner on Stonington a letter stating that the shed
must be removed with a deadline of 30 days of receipt of the letter.

The pavement repair that was done on Dunlieth Ct. has not sealed well and the company will be
back when the weather is warmer.

Investments for the City were discussed. Options will be looked into and reported back to Board of
Commissioners.

Commissioner Rieser showed the flyer for the Easter Egg Hunt and other activities. It will be
disturbed shortly.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned. The next meeting will be April 11,
2023 at 6:30 pm in an activity room at the New Life Church.

Respectfully submitted,

Henrietta Barker Patrick Johnson
City Clerk Mayor


